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Apple iPads with 15-inch OLED display likely not
possible till 2024

 
Future Apple iPads that are likely to sport up to 15-inch OLED displays might not be possible
till 2024.
Apple has abandoned plans for an OLED iPad this year, citing media reports GizmoChina
reported on Tuesday.
 
Sources have stated that the reason behind this decision was Samsung's inability to provide
the OLED displays according to Apple quality requirements at a workable price, the report
said.
The tech giant wants the OLED panels to have two stack tandem structures, with two emission
layers, instead of the conventional single-stack structure.
 
These panels are brighter than the traditional OLED panels and are much more complex and
costly to manufacture.
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